
Feb 27, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
We need this legislation as a first step toward campaign finance reform.  The amount of money poured 
into elections grows larger and 
larger.  It is obscene.   Let's ramp all this down, starting with House 
Bill 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kay Byerly 
1929 SW Market Street Drive 
Portland, OR  97201 
kaynjim@comcast.net 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Kathryn Byerly 
1929 SW Market Street Dr 
Portland, OR 97201-2413 
(503) 477-9666 
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